## Toddler Group Feedback

From: Rachel Povey (rachel@godatmyhouse.com)

To: ali.tierney1@btinternet.com

Date: Sunday, 24 February 2019 13:50 GMT

## Hi Ali

Our feedback from the Baby and Toddler Group, who use the pre school room is just the snooker table in the middle of the room. It's very limiting space-wise. Other than that the facilities are great for our group, and we get a lot of use out of the garden in the Summer months which really helps the kids let off steam!

Sorry this isn't too exciting!

I hope the meeting goes well Rachel Povey